
The Week of October 6, 2024

First Grade News
Faith * Academics * Service for all

I enjoyed meeting with you for conferences this week and I look forward to conferences again next Monday. Thank 
you for taking the time out of your day to meet with me! I appreciate it! If you have any  question or concerns, 

please email me at:scripps@saintscjm.com. Have an enjoyable weekend and God Bless You!
                                 !  

Student of the WeekImportant Dates

Monday: Art, Music, & conferences
Tuesday: Gym
Wednesday: Library & Adoration
Thursday:  Gym
Friday: Mass, Spelling Test, & Spanish

 bath   moth   this  that 
thin  cloth   path   think 

thank   math

Spelling Words

What We’re Learning This Week

ELA Math Religion Science/Social 
Studies

*focused on asking 
questions about the story
* Focused on the wh 
sound and reviewed ch 
and sh.
Focused on the 5 W’s 
and how to write a 
question.
* Focused on writing answers 
to a question.
*Created a story about a 
place visited.

*Focused on 
subtraction strategies 
*Focused on addition 
and subtraction word 
problems
*Learning to identify 
coins and value
*Focused on patterns 
with 5 and 10.

*Focused on how God gave 
each of us special talents so 
that we are able to do what 
he has called us to do with 
our lives.
*Discussed Adoration and 
went to Adoration.
*Focused on Saint Martin de 
Porres.
FRIENDZY:
Focused on how we need to 
listen with our whole selves 
so that others feel their best.

**Focused on the 
parts of a plant.
*Reviewed physical 
and human 
characteristics.
* 
Discussed/reviewed
why schools need 
rules.

Lucas Norton is our special student 
of the week. His favorite 
restaurants are Applebees and BC 
Pizza and his favorite food is pizza. 
When Lucas is older he would like 
to be a police officer. He would 
also like to learn how to fly a jet 
and someday fly his jet to Los 
Angeles. Lucas enjoys building 
with Legos and playing board 
games with his family. His favorite 
animal is a gorilla and his favorite 
subjects are math and reading. 
Way to go Lucas! We are so proud 
of you!


